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Dear Mr Kwarteng
Due to yet another delayed decision on this project, I am compelled to write to you once
again to voice my objection to this project.
In previous communications I have laid out my reasons for my objections as have many
concerned citizens of Portsmouth and surrounding areas and I beseech you to do the right
thing and please say no to Aquind.
Thank you
Sincerely
Robert Milner




